
Asian Mission Leaders’ Forum (AMLF) 2009 

September 2 — 5, 2009 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
“GLOBAL COOPERATION, ASIAN INITIATIVE, AND THE INSIDER PARADIGM”    

Hosted by the Asian Frontier Mission Initiative (AFMI) and  

 the International Society for Frontier Missiology (ISFM) 

 

Forum Background 

The Asian Frontier Mission Initiative (AFMI) was formed to encourage and initiate 

Asian frontier mission movements within an insider paradigm. This year, a forum is 

being called to probe the question of how to cooperate globally while retaining Asian 

initiative. Thus we are inviting not only Asian leaders but also select, influential 

Western leaders and practitioners.  

 

The AFMI will co-host this year’s Asian Mission Leaders’ Forum with the International 

Society for Frontier Missiology (ISFM). One hoped-for outcome is the creation of a 

society whose purpose will be to discuss, share and publish reflective papers that 

pertain uniquely to frontier missiology in Asian contexts.  

 

Nature of papers 

Our primary focus this year will be to seek ways to cooperate globally in promoting an 

Asian initiated insider paradigm. Participants are encouraged to submit papers providing 

relevant insights, models, and/or case studies toward the purpose of Kingdom advance 

among Muslim, Hindu, Buddhist, Shinto, and postmodern atheist groups. The due date 

for submitting papers is July 31. Decisions on which papers to include will be made by 

the steering committee.  

 

Forum Details 

The Forum will be held in one of the prominent cities of Southeast Asia, September 2-5, 

2009. For more information on submitting papers, the Forum venue, or other questions, 

please contact John Kim at john_yoon@psmail.net.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


